
  X-Mas 2021 

Dearest Loved, Beloved, Friend and none 

mentioned none forgotten, 

I say it probably every year as we approach the 

Holidays, here we are again so this brings me 

back to a topic I discussed a few years 

ago…Perception of Time as so many things have 

just flown away along this second year of Corona. 

First, I hope that you all have gone and are going 

thru this pandemic in the best possible way 

staying safe and healthy. 

As I turned 60 this year, automatically, I just start 

thinking where all the time behind me have 

gone…there must be a place where there is a 

humongous amount of gone and wasted time. 

From the pragmatic point: for me at 60, one year 

is just 1,5 % of my life as per a 6 years old is 15 % 

thus the conclusion is in the perception of time I 

have 10 X-mas when a 6 years old only has one…how unfair! …who deserves the least get the most! 

Under the past year several beloved peoples that belonged to my life have left this dimension and 

this has refreshed in me memories that looks like yesterday but are from up to 5 decades ago. Luckily 

there is in everyone’s heart a place where we keep all the one that have left us in deep memory and 

never forgotten. 

Åkulla…is most of the time only me as the boys, all three, have their own places now, but I’m grateful 

they still come as much their life permit and allows me to cook for them all, which is more fun than 

just cook for myself. It’s a strange feeling see them done as “kids” and to have started their own life 

after completed studies, got their own places and having somebody to love & cherry for. 

X-mas in Åkulla will be on the 23rd after which all boys depart in all direction to celebrate their own X-

mas with their beloved.  

We are still hoping in a white X-mas here in Åkulla as despite we got almost a year supply of snow 

early and well in time however as quick it came as fast it disappeared, but the forecast gives a hint 

for a second round of snow just in time for X-mas. 

It doesn’t happen often but I’m happy to leave this past year behind and hope in a better 2022 where 

we are able to return to some kind of normality and hope to see more of you all here in Åkulla as 

guestrooms are available 24/7 to friends. 

Time to wish all of you from all of us a  

Safe Merry Christmas and a Better 2022, 

Tobe & the “Boys” 

As this message will be sent via the Webb,  

I ask you to share it with those that don’t have access or visit the Webb. 


